
Thursday, July 28, 2016 

 

 7:00 PM – request for continuance – Riverbend Hanover Properties I, LLC and Riverbend 

Hanover Properties II, LLC 5210 and 5220 Jaindl Blvd was granted another continuance until the 

September, 2016 meeting.  (Continued from May 26, 2016) 

 

 

 Application of Mark P. and Rachel M. Van Buskirk, 6735 Gwenmawr Rd.; application was 

withdrawn.  Based on the Boards interpretation of the Ordinance for an accessory structure, the 

applicant is able to relocate shed to meet the setback provision of an accessory structure. 
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